
Kentucky Flood Relief
Collection

BIG CREEK MISSIONS and the surrounding
area of Eastern Kentucky has once again
been hit with devastating flooding.  The
CUP Church Missions Committee will be

accepting donations to be sent to Big
Creek Missions to assist in the flood relief.

Please clearly mark your donation
envelopes “Kentucky Flood Relief” and

place in the offering plate.  There will also
be a box outside the office for supplies

(needs are listed on the back of this
insert).  Thank you for your donations and

continued prayers for the people of
Kentucky.

This is the park
where our Youth
assisted with Day
Camps in 2022.
Now completely

under water!


